Rt Hon Alex Salmond MSP First Minister of Scotland

St Andrew's House, Regent Road, Edinburgh EH1 3DG T: 0845 774 1741



Harry McGrath Chair DotScot Registry 5 Blythswood Square Glasgow G2 4AD





Dear Mr McGrath

I am pleased to offer my wholehearted support for DotScot Registry's bid to obtain a new .scot domain which will provide a clear online identity for Scottish interests and culture on the web.

I know my fellow Ministers share my enthusiasm and, like me, believe the new domain will benefit more than five million people who live in Scotland and the many, many millions more who feel themselves to be part of Scotland's global diaspora, a community I have referred to previously as 'the worldwide family of Scots'.

I also acknowledge that the not-for-profit model you have adopted is the most appropriate way to create and manage a domain that will be a valuable public resource.

Your f. Sixthis Alle Sin W

ALEX SALMOND